
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS, NEW ORLEANS 

DISTRICT 7400 LEAKE AVE 
NEW ORLEANS, LA 70118-3651 

April 4, 2022

Regulatory Division 

SPECIAL PUBLIC NOTICE 

TIME EXTENSION OF NEW ORLEANS DISTRICT REGIONAL GENERAL PERMIT 23 
(GP-23) FOR MAINTENANCE DREDGING WITHIN THE MISSISSIPPI RIVER 

    Interested parties are hereby notified that the general permit, originally issued by 
the  New Orleans District on June 29, 1982, will be extended for six (6) months until 
October 31, 2022.  A copy of the general permit is enclosed. 

All available information was considered in determining that the overall public 
interest     would best be served by extending this general permit with the modifications 
described above. 

Additional comments or suggestions for further modification of this general permit are 
solicited. Persons who become aware of problems or adverse impacts are requested to 
notify the  Regulatory Division of this district at the above address. This general permit will 
be suspended, revoked, or modified if it is shown to be in the public interest to do so. 

Martin S. Mayer 
Chief, Regulatory Division 
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